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5t January 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians

NSPCC Number Day Friday 2" February 2024

We will be once again celebrating NSPCC's Number Day. This year we =
ask all children to come into school on Friday 2" February dressed as N U mm I. L S l

either their Times Tables Rock Star/NumBots character or something

imaginative related to Maths! There will be a prize for the best dressed. D‘ V 202‘1

Please can we ask children to bring in a donation on this day to go
towards the NSPCC charity.

Here are some ideas from when we dressed up last year!

Regards,
My O'Sullivan

Headteacher
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